
 

The BGES School (ICSE) 

12B Heysham Road 

Kolkata 700020 
          

ADVANCE  NOTICE 

(FOR CLASS 8 ACADEMIC YEAR 2022-23 ONWARDS) 

 

Dear Parents, 

In keeping with the current changing trend in the Education policy of the country, 

the Council for ICSE Examinations has proposed introducing Artificial 

Intelligence & Robotics as an Optional subject in Group III for ICSE 

Examinations March 2025. 

We at the school are contemplating introducing this subject as an alternative 

choice in lieu of Computer Applications, (Computer Application choice will 

remain) as an optional subject in Group III. As such, teachers of The BGES school 

are undergoing intensive training and you as parents may give this a thought for 

students who will be in class IX in 2023. 

Details will be communicated as and when available 

 

Thank you. 

 

Brij Bhushan Singh 

Principal 

14 Nov 2022 

       


